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Learning together; Achieving together. 

Tuesday 19th November 2024 

Dear Waverton Families, 

It was lovely to see so many of you at parents evening over the past two weeks. I am sure you enjoyed the 
opportunity to see how hard your children have been working this term. 

As part of our continued school improvement, it is important to regularly have feedback from parents. It 
would be very helpful if you could take the time to complete the parent survey on School Spider. You will 
find this in the Surveys and Forms section on your dashboard. 

Winners 
Our year 4 girls football team competed in a tournament  at Christleton High School and won. They played 
very well,showing excellent teamwork and were very respectful in their victory.  
In the new year they will take part in the Cheshire finals.  
Well done girls! 
 
Last week our year 2 class took part in a multi-skills festival and had a brilliant time. While they were there, 
they collected an award on behalf of our school. The award is for equal access to school sports and has 
only been awarded to 22 schools nationally. Well done to Mrs Gordon for all her hard work and 
enthusiasm in PE. 
 
PTA 
Friday 22nd November is non-uniform day for the PTA. Please send in chocolate/sweets with KS1, i.e.  
selection boxes, tubs, bars, packets, tubes, etc, and a bottle with KS2, i.e. wine, beer, sauces, soft drinks,  
shampoo, etc.  There will be boxes on the playground to put any donations in, and also a box in the main 
entrance. 
 
KS2 Carol Service 
Following our successful Harvest festivals and the numbers of parents who attended, we have made the 
decision to hold our KS2 Carol Service at St Peter’s Church this year to allow all who would like to attend 
to do so. The service will be on Tuesday 17th December @6pm.  
We will not hold a service in school as stated on the events letter.  
 
Have a good week. 
Mrs Cartwright 


